
Charlie Smith 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

John Plescow 
Monday, July 31 , 2023 2:23 PM 
Consumer Correspondence; Diane Hood 

FW: To CLK Docket 20230001 

Please, add to both Dockets 20230001 and 20230020 

-----Original Message-----

From: Diane Hood <DHOOD@PSC.STATE.FL.US> On Behalf Of Consumer Contact 
Sent: Monday, July 31, 2023 11:10 AM 

To: John Plescow <JPlescow@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 

Subject: To CLK Docket 20230001 

-----Original Message-----

From: Kim Stauffer <kstauffl3@gmail.com> 

Sent: Saturday, July 29, 2023 2:31 PM 
To: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 

Subject: Duke Energy Rate Increases 

CORRESPONDENCE 
7/31/2023 
DOCUMENT NO. 04412-2023 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking 

links, especially from unknown senders. 

Our bill has gone up over 30%. Duke supervisors tried to explain it is due to an increase in usage. It is not. It is due to 
unreasonable rate increases. This is unfair and unsustainable for everyone in our community (Saint Petersburg,FL) who 
are already being stretched thinly due to other increases in insurance, groceries, and most services. Duke needs to be 

scrutinized and regulated. 

Dr. Kim Miccichi 
728-465-6806 

Sent from my iPhone 
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